St Mary Magdalene C of E Primary School



24	1	1	1	_
24	. т	Τ,	Т	O

Parents of Year 1

Dear Parents,

Extra-curricular club

As part of the run up to Christmas we are providing a club celebrating advent through stories, songs and crafts.

It will begin on Tuesday 29th November at 3.30pm – 4.30pm and run until the last week of term finishing on Tuesday 13th December.

If your child wishes to join could you please complete and return the slip below.

There will be 30 places available so every child can attend if they wish to.

Yours sincerely

Miss S Scott Nursery Teacher

I would like my child to have a place in advent club

Child's Name.....

Class.....

Signed.....

Date.....



